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HEADQUARTERS 

WURZBURG MILITARY POST 
A PO 800 US ARMY 
Office of the Commanding General 

Mr. Allyn K.. Ford 
Luther Ford & Company 
100 North Seventh Street 
Minneapolis 3, Minnesota 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

1 September 1949 

Thank you for your very nice letter of 
4 August concerning the relief work here in WUrz-
burg. Since receiving your letter, I have also 
heard fr01n Mr. Churc~ asking for certain information 
in order that a committee could go ahead in an attempt 
to provide some shipments for the benefit of neeey 
families in this city. 

I appreciate very much your in.ter&st in the 
matter, e.nd I am sure that anything which is done by 
the S.A.R. will be a great help to the neeqy people 
here .. 

Cordially .yours, 

~1' 6 ~~ 
~Bm{E ~ 

Brigadier General, U S Arm:! 
Commanding 



Mr. Allyn K. 
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